March 11, 1997

Mr. Shawn Hanneman
SCC Student Housing
Hoover Hall, Room 203
Beatrice, NE 68310

Dear Mr. Hanneman:

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the Assassination Records Review Board’s FY 1996
report.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan
Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

Enclosure



